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From: Mike Walker [mailto:stoppuc@yahoo.com] DATE JUN 20 2012
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2012 9:59 AM
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy; Energy - Public Adviser's Office RECD. JUN 202012

Subject: Public comment

I have attached my public comment per the request of
the public advisors office.



Scripps Ranch 3.7 miles from the proposed abomination, the Quail Brush
Generation Project in Mission Trails Regional Park. (Cedar Fire 2003)
http://interwork.sdsu.edul/fire/photo_gallery/FireFightingPhotos.htm

Siting a gas power plant in a severe fire risk zone is as stupid as building
the Fukushima power plant on an earthquake fault.

Mlke Walker, Santee, CA 92071



